REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL
RFP # 04-2018
EXCEPTIONAL CHILDREN

HEALTH & SERVICE CARE PROVIDERS

The Hattiesburg Public School District Board of Trustees will receive sealed proposals until

11:00 A.M. on Monday, July 16, 2018 for Exceptional Children Health and Service Care Providers for fiscal year 2018-2019
Interested parties may email Eunice Coleman, Purchasing Agent at eunice.coleman@hattiesburgpsd.com to obtain a copy of the RFP or one can be picked up at the Hattiesburg Public School District Business Office, 301 Mamie Street, Hattiesburg, MS  39401.   All questions should be forwarded via email.
The Hattiesburg Public School District reserves the right to reject any and all proposals submitted in response to this request.

